
  

June 6, 2023 

 

Dear Bulldog 8th Grade Families: 

As there is a chance of rain on June 12th, I’d like to communicate the contingency plan for our 8th grade 

recognition ceremony.  If it rains, we will host our ceremony in the gymnasium.  As space is limited due 

to capacity restrictions, we may only permit a certain number of guests.  In this situation, each student 

will be afforded the opportunity for two guests to attend the ceremony.   

On Friday, June 9, 2023, each 8th grade student will receive an envelope containing two tickets to be used 

if it rains on the day of the ceremony. If we must move the ceremony inside, I will communicate this 

early in the morning on June 12th.  Otherwise, the tickets will not be needed. 

If the need to use the gymnasium arises, family members will present their tickets at the main office 

along with identification of the attendees.  Please be sure your child’s name and homeroom are written 

on the ticket.  Once you present your ticket and identification, you will be escorted to the gymnasium.  

Only family members with tickets will be permitted to enter the school and attend the ceremony.  

Regardless of the weather, the ceremony will begin at 8:45am.  Family members with tickets can sign in 

no earlier than 8:15am. 

If we are outside, the plan will be as previously discussed.  Please see the past correspondence here:  

Information regarding outdoor 8th Grade Recognition.   

As always, please reach out to the main office if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/Domain/547/Recognition%20Letter%202023.pdf

